
Today the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) provided testimony before the House Financial Services 
Committee indicating that by the end of  the week, the SEC expects to provide guidance that would clarify the right 
of  conduit borrowers to purchase their own bonds in an auction under specific circumstances. The SEC’s statement 
indicates that the guidance would require bidders to disclose the amount and rates of  their bids. If  forthcoming, the 
guidance should provide some relief  for tax-exempt organizations that have outstanding auction rate debt and that are 
attempting to reduce the cost of  that debt. A copy of  the SEC’s testimony may be viewed by clicking here.

For additional information about the SEC’s testimony, please contact any of  the following:
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This alert should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances.  
This alert is not intended to create, and receipt of  it does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship.  

The contents are intended for general informational purposes only, and you are urged to consult your own  
lawyer concerning your own situation and any specific legal questions you may have.
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